
 

250 Massachusetts Avenue, NW, Suite 400  Washington, DC 20001 

 
  
 

 
January 30, 2023 
 
VIA E-MAIL  
 
Roy Q. Luckett, Acting Assistant General Counsel 
Christal Dennis, Paralegal 
Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination and Legal Administration 
1050 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20463 
Email: CELA@fec.gov 

 

Re: MUR 8105 (Representative Katherine Porter) 

Dear Mr. Luckett: 

We write as counsel to Representative Katherine Porter regarding the complaint in the above-
referenced matter.  

 
The complaint was received on January 25, 2023. We respectfully request that the time to respond 
be extended until March 11, 2023, to allow more time to review the complaint and develop the 
information necessary to respond thoroughly. 

 
We appreciate the Commission’s consideration of this request.  Please do not hesitate to contact us 
if you have any questions.  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Graham M. Wilson 
Andrea T. Levien 
Counsel to Representative Katherine Porter 
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